
 

9th June 2025 

  
         
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents, 
 
Re: Leaver’s Service on Friday 4th July 2025 
 
We are looking forward to our Year 6 attending the Leaver’s Service at Lancing College Chapel, travelling by 
coach.  Children will be leaving promptly just before 8.45am as they are performing the dramatized reading and 
the rehearsal time is at 9.30am. 
 
Children should be dressed in their full school uniform and will return to school for their lunch.  The service starts 
at 10.30am (seated by 10.15am) and parents are most welcome to attend the service. 
 
Please complete the consent slip below and return it to school by return. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr G Lumley 
Headteacher 
 

 
Please return to the School office. 
 
I give permission for my child ________________________________ in class ______________________ to 
take part in the Leaver’s Service on Friday 4th July 2025 at Lancing College. 
 
My child has/hasn’t got any medical condition which may affect them during this event e.g. asthma, food 
allergy etc. 
 
Details:  ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
My emergency contact number is:- _________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed ____________________________________ Date ______________________ 
 Parent/Guardian 
 

 
 
 


